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Best wishes and hopes to all our Airstream family for 
a healthy, happy and active 2022. Based on the    
conversations that were flying around the table at 
our Christmas Luncheon (Thank you to Dan and Pat 
Steen for a great time. What fun it was to wrap a box 
in paper with our partner- one handed!) it is looking 
to be a very full and satisfying slate of rallies coming 
our way this year. 

Looking back on 2021, despite a second year of   
pandemic concerns, most of us can consider our-
selves blessed with having made it through another 
year while also having some enjoyable camping     
experiences. We have always found gatherings at 
rallies and campsites enjoyable and friendly. It is   
also a time one can pick up tidbits of information 
useful for future trips. 

Blessings come in all shapes and sizes and I would 
like to add that Cindy and I were greatly blessed with 
the birth of our new grandson- Kai. I see a few Air-
stream trips to Georgia in our future. 

It’s certainly in our nature to look ahead and plan for 
the upcoming season and anticipate our get togeth-
ers. It is enjoyable sharing time together with fellow 
Airstreamers.  With the well documented increase in 
new RV campers everywhere, I urge everyone to 
make reservations as early as possible to the rallies.  
We have found that it is easier to make the reserva-
tions and have to cancel than it is to try and find sites 
just a few weeks out. 

Take a look through the Navigator at the planned  
rallies and get your sites set on the future.                     

See you down the road! 

Bill 



2022 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS 

February 5, 2022          

12:00 Noon 

BJ’s Restaurant and Brew House at Colonie Center                  

Wolf Road, Albany, NY        

Tess & Stan Stoklosa                                     

Call or Text 518-466-3453                                

by January 29th, 2022 

March Luncheon John & Wendy Vettovalli 

April 9, 2022                       

12:00 Noon 

Ripe Tomato                                                                              

2721 Route 9 

Ballston Spa, NY 12020  

Bill & Barbara Schultz                                     

518-409-2565                                               

hudsonmohawknews@gmail.com 

May 12-15, 2022 

Buddy Rally 

    Wellesley Island State Park                                                     

44927 Cross Island Road , Fineview, NY 13640                          

Reservations can be made NOW  through Reserve America        

We will be in Fox Loop, with full hook ups. 

Eric & Diane Bergquist                                    

518-734-6073                                            

riprapmeadows@earthlink.net 

May 19-22, 2022 Region 2 Rally 
Delaware State Fair Ground                                   

Harrington, Delaware 

June                                 

1st or 2nd weekend       

TBD 

Wilcox Park, Pine Plains, NY Hollie Bart  

July 23-29, 2022 
65th International Rally                                                               

Fryeburg, Me 
 

August 11-14, 2022 

Sampson State Park, Romulus, NY                                                            

Loop 3                                                                                        

Reservations can be made NOW through Reserve America                 

 

John & Wendy Vettovalli                                

518-848-8023                                                

wendymv1@yahoo.com     

September 9-11, 2022 

Installation 

Rally 

100 Acre Woods Campground - North Pole Resort                    

Wilmington, NY 12997                                                                 

Call 518-946-7733 to reserve your spot                                       

Tell them you are with Hudson-Mohawk  

Bill Levy & Cindy Davis                                  

845-235-9473                                                

cindyldavis@aol.com 

September 29-              

October 2, 2022 

Fall Beach Rally 

Sea-Vu Campground                                                                 

1733 Post Road (US Rte 1)                                                      

Wells, Maine 04090                                                                     

Call 207-646-7732  to reserve your spot                                                                     

Tell them you are with Hudson-Mohawk 

Bill & Barbara Schultz                                     

518-409-2565                                               

hudsonmohawknews@gmail.com 



 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

President           Bill Levy              (23673) leeveebyl@gmail.com                          845-625-9055 

Vice President   Diane Berqguist   (12496) riprapmeadows@earthlink.net             518-734-6073 

Treasurer           Wendy Vettovalli (4391)   wendymv1@yahoo.com                       518-848-8023 

Secretary           Barbara Schultz    (5666)    hudsonmohawknews@gmail.com       518-409-2565 

Web Page           hudsonmohawkny.airstreamclub.net 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK        

https//www.facebook.com/

groups/528607020682777/ 

Send pictures, rally reports and club information to:  

hudsonmohawknews@gmail.com for the newsletter. 

Pictures can also be sent to Cindy Davis at:  

cindylvdavis@aol.com for our web page. 

Would love to see your pictures on Facebook:   

https//www.facebook.com/groups/528607020682777/ 

NEWSLETTER IDEAS OR SUBMISSIONS?  
I welcome any comments and suggestions for articles you’d like to 
read. I would like to make the newsletter informative, entertaining 
and accurate. So, please feel free to send your suggestions or a 
story you would like to post.                                                             
Thank You, Barbara 

The Tunnel to Towers Foundation is a 

non-profit organization that honors 

the sacrifice of firefighter Stephen 

Siller who laid down his life to save 

others on September 11, 2001.               

We also honor our military and first 

responders who continue to make 

the supreme sacrifice of life and limb 

for our country."  

                                                                                          

REGION 2 NEWS 

Hello, everyone.  I’m getting my notes out a bit late this month, so I apologize for missing any publishing 

deadlines. 

By this time, most people have winterized or moved south to warmer climates.  I mentioned before that 

winterizing is always a bit sad for me, but at least this year we’re taking a trip in January (to the mid-

winter IBT meeting in Savannah, Georgia). 

In travel news, the border between the US and Canada has reopened.  A relative told me that I-81 had 

more RVs than trucks, which is pretty amazing, if you’ve spent any time on I-81.  Cross your fingers that 

it will remain open for next year’s events. 

Erica and I wish you and your family a happy holiday season! 

Until next month… 

–RJ 



3rd Mary Clark 3047 

3rd Don Perry 5031 

5th Richard Griffin  2813 

5th Sue king 10016 

5th Jennifer Whittle 10566 

January 3rd Hartwell & Polly Herring 1144 

Jill & Steve Pennings 5879 

Sending sunshine, well wishes and happy  thoughts to everyone! 



The Hudson-Mohawk’s Holiday Party was held Saturday       
December 11th at Moscatiello's Italian Family Restaurant, 99 

North Greenbush Road (Rt.4) Troy, NY.                                 
The event was hosted by the Steen's.    

     It was a rainy and windy day, but it made for easy travel.          
Diane & Eric Bergquist, Cindy Davis & Bill Levy.,                    
Polly & Hartwell Herring,  Barbara & Bill Schultz,                    

Pat & Dan Steen, Tess & Stan Stoklosa,                                 
Wendy & John Vettovalli, and Sue & Geoff Whittle attended.  

    The tables were festively decorated with Frosty Ferns.  
There was a competitive gift-wrapping contest, where couples 
could only use two hands between them to wrap their “gift”.  
Bill and Cindy were the winner. Bill’s chili may not have won 
an award , but he can certainly wrap with the best.   There 

were no losers, as everyone went home with a prize and some 
of Pat’s fudge for the ride home. Everyone had a great time 

sharing the Holiday Season with our Airstream friends! 

 

Happy Holidays to all! 



February 5, 2022  

12:00 noon 

BJ’s RESTAURANT & BREWHOUSE  

3 Wolf Rd, Suite 101 
Albany, NY 12205  

Tess & Stan Stoklosa 

Call or text 518-466-3453 

By January 29th, 2022 

April 9, 2022 

12:00 noon 

The Ripe Tomato an American Grill 

2721 State Rte 9 | Ballston Spa, NY 12020  

Barbara & Bill Schultz 

Call or text 518-409-2565 

By April 1st, 2022 



  May 12-15, 2022 

Buddy Rally 

Wellesley Island State Park                                                     
44927 Cross Island Road            

Fineview, NY 13640                           

Reservations can be made NOW through 
Reserve America                                 

We will be in Fox Loop,               
with full hookups.                                                                     

Eric & Diane Bergquist                                     

518-734-6073                                             

riprapmeadows@earthlink.net 

August 11-14, 2022 

Sampson State Park 

Romulus, NY 

Hosted by                                 
John & Wendy Vettovalli 

Make reservations through               
Reserve America, Loop 3 

Sites have electric, water is    
available, but not at each site. 

Rally will be very basic.   

Campfire each night  

518-848-8023                                                                             
wendymv1@yahoo.com     

September 9-11, 2022              

Installation Rally 

Hundred-acre Woods / North Pole Resort     
Wilmington, NY                                                      

We have booked site 95 in a premium site at 
$87 a night but there are other full hook 

ups for $69. Most are pull throughs  

Good Sam campground 

518-946-7733 
You can make reservations via phone now    

or online, it’s 6 months out. 

Let us know when you are booked. 
Thanks all, Rally on 

Cindy and Bill 

845-235-9473                                                
cindyldavis@aol.com 

September 29-October 2, 2022 

Fall Beach Rally 
Hosted by 

Bill and Barbara Schultz 
Sea-Vu Campground 

1733 Post Road (US Rte 1) 
Wells, Maine 04090 

Call 207-646-7732 to reserve your 
spot, tell them your with Hudson-

Mohawk Airstream club. 
Lets go to the beach, eat seafood and 

sit around evening campfires. 
518-409-2565 

hudsonmohawknews@gmail.com 

What is a Buddy Rally? 

You can invite a Buddy to make a 
reservation at the rally even if your 
Buddy has a camping rig that is not 

an Airstream, All are Welcome! 


